
      

   

  

 

   
     

   
  

     
     

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

AuroMedics has issued a revised recall notice for the product below: 

Fluphenazine Decanoate Injection USP 125mg/5mL 

NDC: 55150-267-05 

Lot: CFD190004  

A recall issued on 11/11/2019 listed an incorrect lot number, CFD190004-A. Please accept this 
revised letter with the correct lot number CFD190004. This recall is being carried out to the 
hospital level. AuroMedics began shipping batch CFD 190004 to customers nationwide from 
May 31 through July 29, 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


